
Holiday Contest Winners
On Sunday Decemnber 19th  

the annual TP Holiday Home 
Decorating Contest took place  and 
our judges, Fox19’s Frank Marzullo 
and Rob Williams, had a really hard 
time picking just three winners as 
we had over twenty homes enter 
this year and all of them looked 
fantastic! After much deliberation, 
here are the 2021 winners...

BEST WHITE LIGHTS- The 
Minors at 211 Oxford

BEST COLORED LIGHTS- 

Submitted by Joy Hammond
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Village Operations Thank 
You List Surpasses 100
Submitted by Sue Porter 

It takes a village of dedicated 
people to keep Terrace Park operat-
ing smoothly, and at Village Coun-
cil’s Dec. 14 meeting Mayor Tom 
Tepe thanked each of the 110 paid 
and unpaid individuals with a read-
ing of their names.

He does that annually to enter 
their names into the official record, 
bring attention to the many volun-
teers required to conduct village 
business, and publicly recognize 
both those whom residents see and 
the majority who work in obscurity. 
It’s also an opportunity for him to 
encourage more volunteerism. Po-
lice Chief and Village Administra-
tor Jerry Hayhow received special 
recognition for his leadership from 
the mayor and council members. 
The names of those recognized can 
be accessed online at www.terra-
cepark.org.

In council business, a resolu-
tion was passed to transfer 2021 
allocations from one account to 
another. Finance chair Jeff LeMay 
noted that this year’s budget was 
prepared 18 months ago and this 
is only its third minor adjustment. 
A proposal for two new benches on 
the Village Green was presented by 
Terrace Park Garden Club mem-
bers Ogle Annett, Lucy Maish and 
Lois Knox. Steve Smith, longtime 
local resident and owner of Smith’s 
Camargo Landscape, distributed 
design and installation informa-
tion. The new benches would com-
plement two other benches also 

donated by the club and will com-
memorate the organization’s 100th 
anniversary. Council members ex-
pressed gratitude for the club’s gen-
erosity and Mayor Tepe provided 
guidelines for the public grounds 
approval process.

In other action:
Mayor Tepe congratulated re-

cently re-elected council members 
and said he would swear them into 
office sometime prior to the next 
Village Council meeting Jan. 11. 
The four are: Lauren Ingebritson, 
Judith Lehman, Jeff LeMay and 
Regina Sharp. John Gaskey, coun-
cilman who oversees Planning and 
Zoning, thanked committee chair-
David Moyer for his leadership and 
presented the committee’s recom-
mendation for zoning code edits 
pertaining to fences in a rear yard 
on a corner lot, uniform openness 
for fences facing a front yard and 
guidelines for parking trailers in a 
rear yard. A public hearing on the 
changes will be scheduled.

Of note: Councilman LeMay 
hopes to bring updates from sewer 
negotiations with Hamilton Coun-
ty officials to the January council 
meeting. EMS Chief John Maggard 
and Fire Chief Steve Dronsfield 
confirmed the annual Pancake

Supper fundraiser, cancelled 
last year due to Covid, has been 
cancelled again this year.  As a safe-
ty precaution, Chief Dronsfield asks 
residents to make sure their chim-
neys are clean and in good working 
order before using their fireplaces.

The Heises at 307 Oxford
BEST WOW! GRISWOLD 

AWARD- The Roes at 311 Harvard

HONORABLE MENTION- 
The Kaesers at 221 Miami and The 
Detwilers at 108 Wrenwood.

Thank you everyone for enter-
ing! The top 3 winners will have a 
$100 donation made to the char-
ity of their choice from The Village 
Views and Steve Early with Sibcy 
Cline Realtors and engraved tro-

phies are on their way! 
Get your design started for 

next year when, for the first time, 
we will have the decorating contest 
on the same night as Luminaria/
Lighting of the Green! Look for a 
short film of all the entries on Face-
book tomorrow! Merry Christmas 
Terrace Park!

BEST WHITE LIGHTS- The Minors at 211 Oxford

BEST COLORED LIGHTS- The Heises at 307 Oxford

BEST WOW! GRISWOLD AWARD- The Roes at 311 Harvard

Dear Neighbors, 
Happy New Year from every-

one at the Village Views! 2021 was 
another year under the shadow of 
COVID but that didn’t stop Terrace 
Parkers from making the best of it. 
In this months issue we are taking a 
look back at some of the moments 
that defined 2021 while also get-
ting ready for a fantastic new year 
ahead. Believe it or not, it’s already 
time to start thinking about spring 
sports sign-ups and garden club 
flowers!

With the craziness of the holi-
days behind us, January can be a 
quiet and peaceful month in the 
village. The days are short but the 
sunrises and sunsets are some of 
the most beautiful during the win-
ter months. It’s also a great time to 
catch up with neighbors around the 
fire and enjoy life in the little village 

by the river. I can’t wait to see all of 
the amazing things that you and 
your children accomplish this year 
and you know you can read about 
it all every month right here in your 
favorite neighborhood paper. Until 
next month I remain,

Your Editor,

Steve Early
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Village Views welcomes 
reader mail. Signed letters to 
the editor must 
be received by 9 
p.m. on Friday, 
January 14..  Please limit 
length to 350 words. Letters 
over 350 words will be pub-
lished as submitted subject to 
space availability. All signed  
letters will be printed as 
submitted; however, minor 
editing for grammatical and 
typographical errors may 
be necessary. Content will 
not be edited. Any questions 
should be directed to the  
editor. See below.

Who to contact:
Managing Editor:
Steve Early @ 382-1218
Business Manager/
Advertisement
Gregg MacMillan @ 702-9370
Distribution Coordinator
/Extra copies
Gregg MacMillan @ 702-9370
Calendar:
Hester Sullivan @ 576-9969
Layout Editor: Danielle Haugh

Where to send:
Village Views P.O. Box 212 
Terrace Park, OH 45174. If pos-
sible, the staff prefers to receive 
contributions by e-mail at 
tpvillageviews@gmail.com. 
Please submit articles as Mi-
crosoft WORD or .jpg format. 
Please put your name and date 
on submitted disks. Photo-
graphs and disks will not be 
returned. The deadline is Friday, 
January 14 at 9 p.m.

Advertisements for Village
Views may be placed in a
variety of sizes. A business
card size (2x4) is only $24
per month. A classified ad is
$10 to Village residents only.
Payment must accompany
ad. Call Business Manager
Gregg MacMillan @ 702-9370 
for additional rates. Village 
Views welcomes your business.

The next deadline for Village 
Views is Friday, January 14. All 
camera-ready ads and articles 
must be submitted by 9 p.m.  
All advertisements go  
to Gregg MacMillan at  
macmillan@mac.com. All  
articles go to Steve Early  
382-1218 or  
tpvillageviews@gmail.com.  
Questions? Call Steve Early at 
382-1218.

Village Views welcomes readers 
to submit articles: promo-
tions, awards, school activities, 
engagements, weddings, births... 
things you think people would 
like to know and read about.

Leaving the Village?  
Subscriptions are available for 
$20.00 per year. To subscribe 
send payment to: Village Views 
P.O. Box 212 Terrace Park,  
OH 45174

‘Twas the month before Christmas, when all through Terrace Park,
Not a creature was stirring, not even a white squirrel;

The 31 foot Santa was blown up by the Mertens with care,
In hopes that no other big Santa would even compare;

The children were nestled all snug in their beds;
With visions of Nick Castellanos leaving the Reds. 

When out in the Village there arose such a (November) clatter, 
We all sprang from our Zoom call to see what was the matter…

	 • Multiple car accidents!
	 • A golf cart accident with juveniles being treated for injuries!
	 • Human poop (not a typo) covered in toilet paper left on a doorstep! 
When what to my wondering eyes did appear, 
Old Saint Nick providing our sweet children with much needed cheer;
While we sat at The Birch for just one more beer!

Submitted by Eric Schmidt 

Law & Order  

614 Wooster Pike, Suite 4  
  Terrace Park, OH  45174

Phone:  (513) 831-7728

www.perfectsolutionsav.com  

Perfect Solutions AV is a custom audio, video , and 
automation company. We work primarily in the 

residential realm but can accomodate small business 
needs too.  Our services include:

HOME THEATER DESIGN & 
INSTALLATION

WHOLE HOUSE AUDIO

HOME AUTOMATION

NETWORKING

Connecting Lifestyle With Technology

White Christmas? 

The Boshells received a holiday visitor at their 
Princeton Drive home this December… no, he 
wasn’t dressed in red- this guy came all in white! 
Terrace Park’s white squirrels are truly a rare 
breed. They aren’t albino but instead a rare strain 
of the common Eastern Gray Squirrel that is as 
white as Santa’s beard. Terrace Park is not the only 
place they can be found in America but it is the 
best place.

Comedy Benefit 
Remembering TP Resident

Custom Home Building,
Remodeling, Renovation
 Property Management

www.drackettconstruction.com

614 Wooster Pike
Terrace Park, OH 45174

R e m e m -
ber  to  Laugh!  a  live  Comedy 
Improv  Show  to  benefit  Big-
Brothers/Big  Sisters  of  Greater 
Cincinnati  will  take place at 
the  Anderson  Center Theater,  lo-
cated  at  7850  Five  Mile  Road. 
The  show   will be Friday,  Janu-
ary  7th  at  7:30pm and feature 
some of the best improv talents in 
the area! This show will be honor-
ing Terrace Park Native CJ Wood, 
who passed  away  this  past  sum-
mer.  CJ  was an  accom-
plished  and  very  funny impro-
visor  and  he  started  his  improv 
journey with many of  the cast. CJ 
was  also  a  very  ac-

tive  Big  Brother  in  the Cincin-
nati area for many years. His work 
with  Big  Brothers/
Big  Sisters  was some-
thing that he was most proud of. 

Special musical guest Sec-
ond Wind  will  be  playing  be-
fore  and  during the  show.  Sec-
ond  Wind  is  a  high  energy, fun   
party band that will add so much to 
the show. You will love them. Tick-
ets  are  $20.00  in  advance,  and 
$25.00  the  day  of  the  show.  For 
more information or to purchase 
tickets, please visit suburbimprov.
ticketspice.com/remember-to-
laugh-a-live-comedy-improv-show.
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Call today to see how you can get started!
For nearest locations:  513-965-8505 

Visit us at: www.center.bank

SEND MONEY FAST WITH 
SSPPIINN

100 Miami Ave. • Terrace Park, Ohio • (513) 831-2052 • For more information, please visit www.stthomasepiscopal.org

ServiceS at St. thomaS

Sundays
 Holy Eucharist, Rite I | 8:00 a.m.

Choral Eucharist, Rite II | 10:15 a.m.
Any time on YouTube

All are Welcome Here!

Epiphany Season at St. Thomas Church

Visit our website for the latest information on what is available at St. Thomas 
www.stthomasepiscopal.org | www.bachensemble.org

youtube.com/stthomasepiscopalchurchterraceparkohio
facebook.com/stthomasterracepark | twitter.com/StThomasOHstthomasnurseryschool.org | (513) 831-6908

All are Welcome at St. Thomas!

For many, it has been easy to feel lost or alone as life has altered these past two years.
St. Thomas invites you to Come and See. To discover a life of faith and hope looking to the 

Savior, Jesus Christ.
Please visit our website, or better yet, come in person and see what we have to offer.
Enjoy the warmth of friendship and discipleship as a balm to sooth the aching soul.

Bach Vespers for Epiphany
January 30, 2021

5:00 p.m.
Please join us!

90 Day Total Body
Transformation Program

starting SOON!

NEW
YEAR.
NEW
YOU.

Your FREE consultation is waiting: 
Contact Rachel Kearns, Certified Health Coach

513-843-7323   |   coachrachelk@gmail.com

Ruthven Mural Beautifies Area
Submitted by Steve Earky 

If you’ve made the drive to 
Milford in the last few months 
you have surely seen the beauti-
ful mural that now graces the bike 
trail retaining wall. It features the 
work of internationally renowned 
wildlife artist and area resident, 
John A. Ruthven who passed away 
in October 2020. Mr. Ruthven was 
the modern day John James Audu-
bon, and his incredibly detailed 
depictions of flora and fauna can 
be found in The Smithsonian, The 
White House, and even on a United 
States Postage Stamp. 

Ruthven was trained at the 
Cincinnati Art Academy, served in 
the Second World War, and was a 
prolific painter for decades at his 
beautiful Georgetown Farm and 
later his residence in Mariemont. 
Perhaps the pinnacle of his career 
came when he became a recipi-
ent of the 2004 National Medal of 
Arts, presented to him by President 
George W. Bush. Mr. Ruthven was a 
renaissance man, a wonderful story 
teller and an incredibly interesting 
person.

ArtWorks partnered with the 
Judy & John Ruthven Foundation 
to employ ten local youth appren-
tices to work under the direction 
and mentorship of four teaching 
artists to create the 2,500 square 
foot mural during the summer and 
fall of 2021. Terrace Park’s connec-
tion to the mural is even stronger 
as Ruthven’s grandsons, Adam and 
Matt Weissman are MHS graduates 
and both live in Terrace Park with 
their families today.

Detail from John Ruthven mural
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513.354.3700

Glen McClung , M.D.
Dr. McClung treats acute and chronic 
injuries at our Beacon East location. 
Walk-in patients are accepted on 
Saturday mornings starting at 8AM.

Get Moving This Spring!

See an Orthopedic Specialist if...

"RICE" & home care has not helped

You can't bear your own weight

You experience numbness or tingling 

You have limited range of motion

www.beaconortho.com

Call Beacon 24/7/365 or go online

to schedule an appointment.

463 Ohio Pike, Cincinnati, OH 45255

Boy Scout Toy Drive 
is a WRAP!

Submitted by Tina Turner 
A long standing tradition, De-

cember brings the Boy Scout Toy 
Drive to Terrace Park each year like 
clockwork! Right after Thanksgiv-
ing, the plea for toys begins. Ev-
eryone makes their holiday list and 
many put an extra toy or two on it. 
The Lighting on the Green got a lit-
tle wet this year, but it didn’t stop the 
Scouts of Troop 286 from collecting 
the most generous gifts from Ter-
race Park residents. The looks on 
the faces of the newer Scouts were 
great when they were given the do-
nations directly from TP residents. 
You could feel the excitement and 
holiday spirit rising with each gift 
given to the cause. 

We want to say a HUGE 
“Thank You” for cutting paper, 
tearing tape, and all of the busy 
hands wrapping toys for needy 
children of Cincinnati. Boy Scouts 
of Troop 286 prepared donations at 
the Log Cabin where a mountain of 
toys was collected, sorted wrapped 
and tagged for deserving children. 
The boys and their parents had a 
lot of fun bustling around, listen-
ing to holiday music, and finishing 
the task at hand of wrapping every-
thing that needed their attention. 
The toys donated were appreciated 
and impressive. 

After the job was done, it was 
time for treats and the boys enjoyed 
a White Elephant gift exchange. 
The whole event was a big success! 
The grand total of wrapped toys 
was 217!!! But a last minute dona-
tion bumped the total to 240!!! The 

toys will be delivered to the Post Of-
fice and they will be distributed to 
children around Cincinnati. How 
great it will be for needy children 
to have a little something to open 
during Christmas and the holidays! 
Congratulations to everyone who 

participated and donated! The Boy 
Scouts and our TP residents are 
truly amazing and generous peo-
ple. From the Boy Scouts and their 
families, we hope you all celebrated 
Christmas and the holiday season 
well!

Spring Baseball Is Coming!
Baseball registration is now 

open for all of our youth baseball 
players.   We hope to continue the 
program’s success and build our fu-
ture.  Baseball is open to all children 
ages 3-14.   You can register your 
child or coach at: www.Mariemont-
Baseball.com Based on our tremen-
dous growth last year, we expect 
very competitive recreational and 

All-Star teams. We are also offering 
early-season training sessions as 
noted on the website.   

Most importantly, our pro-
gram is about developing children 
to understand that failure and suc-
cess are both equally important.   
Baseball is the only sport where 
professional athletes who fail 2/3s 
of the time are All-Stars. This sport 

develops children into superior 
citizens and enables them to handle 
success and failure throughout life.  
Our league stands for fair play, de-
velopment, and respect. Please con-
tact Max Kinman with any ques-
tions at maxwdk@gmail.com.

Terrace Park Woman’s Club
The TPWC has resumed 

meetings with a year of exciting 
programs and events planned.  The 
October gathering took place at 
the Community House with guest 
speaker, Executive Director Mary 
Laymon of Tikkun Farm.  Lo-
cated in the neighborhood of Mt. 
Healthy, the urban farm offers a 
place of healing, restoration, and 
repair through meaningful work 
and spiritual practice. Pastor Mary 
gave us a wonderful explanation 
of how this ministry is helping so 
many families in the surrounding 

community.  
In November, Sandy Witt-

man-Shell gave a program on the 
life and music of Carole King.  Lat-
er in the year, we will have a book 
review of “Untamed” lead by Janet 
Sarran and a presentation from a 
staff member of La Soupe in mid-
April.  Our meetings take place on 
the third Monday of the month 
from October through May, start-
ing at 12:30 p.m., generally in a 
member’s home.  If you might be 
interested in attending one of our 
gatherings, please contact Steph 

Jones at sbjones@fuse.net.
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Sanibel Rental
77 steps to the beach!

1400 sq. ft. - 2 BR/2 BA  
condo w/garage;

Tennis, golf, shelling,  
swimming, on bike trail.

Min. 3 night stay.  
Dogs welcome. 

Annie Rice 513-919-1770
Homeaway.com listing  

#177449
A slice of paradise –  

Sanibel makes memories!

Classified

Colorado Mountain 
Rental

Thinking about a vacation  
in the Rocky Mts. close to  

Rocky Mt. N.P., Winter Park, hik-
ing & biking trails,  

wineries & breweries?
airbnb.com/rooms/17235692

Vandalism Cruel Reality 
of Halloween

CRS  •  ABR 
SenioR SAleS ViCe PReSident

 office  513-527-3060     
Cell   513-703-4858
ogleannett@realtor.com 
www.TeamAnnett.com

I N S I G H T   ’  S E R V I C E   ’  R E S U L T S

411 Terrace Place 
Terrace Park, Ohio 45174

©2013 Coldwell Banker Residential Real Estate LLC. All Rights Reserved. Coldwell Banker West Shell fully supports the 
principles of the Fair Housing Act and the Equal Opportunity Act.  Operated by a subsidiary of NRT LLC. Coldwell 
Banker and the Coldwell Banker Logo are registered service marks owned by Coldwell Banker Real Estate LLC. 

(From the Cincinnati Enquir-
er, Oct. 31, 1977)

Halloween vandals tradition-
ally smash pumpkins, twist off car 
antennas, paraffin windows, throw 
eggs on cars and homes- using the 
excuse that it’s Halloween, trick or 
treat. But some tricks can be cruel, 
Terrace Park Police Chief Ron Pot-
torf said Sunday.

In Terrace Park last week, 20 
pumpkins were taken from a rear 
yard and smashed in the street. The 
pumpkins posed a traffic hazard. 
The pumpkins were to be canned 

to provide pumpkin pie filling for 
the season. About 200 to 400 hours 
of work were needed to grow them, 
Pottorf said. In less than an hour, 
the work’s rewards were strewn in 
the middle of the streets,

The culprits normally rage in 
age from 12 to 17 years old. The 
penalty, if youths are caught, nor-
mally is a charge of delinquency for 
disorderly conduct. “It gets out of 
hand,” Pottorf said about Hallow-
een pranks. “They (vandals) want 
to see who can do the most (dam-
age).”
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Invest In Your Landscape. It’s Guaranteed To Grow!

Wimberg Landscaping
Complete Maintenance and Design

40 Years In Business
513-271-2332

www.wimberglandscaping.com

Landscape Design and Installation
Irrigation and Lighting

Lawn Services
Landscape Maintenance
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2022 FAB 
Affair – 
Tickets on 
Sale!
Tickets are on now  sale for the 2022 
FAB Affair! On February 12, 2022, 
we will celebrate “For the Love of 
the Schools” at the historic Monas-
tery in Mt Adams. The evening will 
feature both a live and silent auc-
tion, raffle baskets, delicious food 
and drinks, and more! The event 
will begin at 6pm and proceeds will 
benefit our three district-wide sup-
port organizations: 
 
	 1 . M a r i e m o n t 
School Foundation 
	 2. Mariemont Arts Asso-
ciation 
	 3. Mariemont Boosters 
 
Join us! Please visit FABTix.org or 
scan the QR code to get your tickets 
now before the event fills up! 

Terrace Park Garden 
Club Hot News
 Submitted by Frances Stafford

The Garden Club is already 
planning for the Annual May Plant 
sale.   It is time to start thinking 
about gorgeous blooming plants in 
our currently bare beds.  Use your 
imagination and you will get help 
from the order form in this Village 
Views which provides our current 
list of available plants.  Delivery 
dates are May 5th and 6th and the 
sale on the Green is May 7th.

 + Again, the plants will be or-
dered from Laura’s farm in Bates-
ville.

 + Best prices for the best qual-
ity you know and love. 

+ Delivered to your door!   
+ Available again - last year’s 

new offerings of Mounding Vinca 
and Baby Dragon Wing Begonias.

+ New this year – an assort-
ment of new colors of Lantana, Pe-
tunias, and Impatiens.

+ You won’t find a better deal 
than this one.

Don’t miss out on these great 
offers. We encourage everyone to 
pre-order their plants to avoid dis-
appointment. Look for the order 
form in both this and the Febru-
ary issues of the Village Views. This 
second form will reach you just 
before the March 5th deadline for 

getting your orders to Sandy Bren-
damour.  So as the scouts say, “be 
prepared”. Don’t forget, everyone 
who orders plants or donates will 
be entered in the drawing to win 
a beautiful hanging basket to light 
up shade or sun (your choice). This 
year, our funds will go to buy and 
install 2 new benches on the Vil-
lage Green.  They are like the Gar-
den Club bench that is close to the 
flagpole and cannons.  It was given 
by the Club several years ago and is 
still in great condition.  Check it out 
for comfort while you take a rest 
on your walk. The new ones will 
be installed shortly.  Of course, our 
members will continue to prepare 
and plant our five beds just as beau-
tifully as in this photo of the Bridge 
Boxes.

If you love gardening and 
talking with other enthusiasts, we 
cordially invite you to come to a 
meeting. Please consider joining 
the longtime members and the sev-
eral new members who have joined 
our club this year.  Novices and 
experienced gardeners are all very 
welcome

Please contact: Amy Evans, 
President at 513-403-6180 or Tina 
Hesser, Membership Chair at 513-
520-8912.
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A look back to 2021 in Terrace Park  

The last day of January brought the first snowfall of the year. It was 
late morning when the flakes started flurrying and in the kindergar-
ten at Terrace Park Elementary that meant one thing… emergency 
recess! Mrs. Merten’s students are seen above with tongues out to 
catch the fun. We are fortunate to have a village school where spon-
taneous joy and an appreciation for the natural world are a part of a 
child’s education. 

The Grimslid family pose with the Easter Bun-
ny during the annual Kindervelt Eggstravanza in 
March. 

In late December, TP EMS received some of 
the first doses nationwide of the new Moderna 
Covid-19 vaccine, as part of Ohio’s “Phase 1A” 
priority group: medical first responders, health-
care professionals and congregate care facility 
residents/staff. 

It was all smiles for the cameras on Wednesday, August 25th during the 
annual Terrace Park Elementary Back to School kick off morning. Parents 
of current 6th grade students captured a group photo. 

Laser focus in the pool during the swim section 
of the race. On Saturday, August 28th, 63 athletes 
participated in the annual Terrace Park Triathlon, 
TRY the Tri. 

A neighbor’s drone captures the Labor Day Fes-
tival from above.



Midfielder Marley Megowen on the move against 
a member of the Rocky River Women’s Lacrosse team 
during the State Finals game. 

Midfielder Seth Greene wins a faceoff during the 
State Finals game against Chagrin Falls. 
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Phil Forbes NMLS ID #4959; FL - LO64990, IL - 031.0057403, IN - 40988, KY 
- MC357994 - MC20335, MI - 4959, OH - LO, MLO.022209.000 - MB.804160, SM.501367, TN 
- 129203 - 109179, TX - Licensed, VA - MLO-42107VA NMLS ID #2611 (Nationwide Mortgage 
Licensing System www.nmlsconsumeraccess.org) • FL - Lic# MLD1102 • IL - Residential 
Mortgage Licensee - IDFPR, 122 South Michigan Avenue, Suite 1900, Chicago, Illinois, 60603, 
312-793-3000, 3940 N. Ravenswood Ave., Chicago, IL 60613 #MB.0005932 • IN - Lic #11060 
& #10332 • KY - Mortgage Company Lic #MC20335 • MI - Lic #FR0018846 & SR0018847 • 
OH - Lic #MB.0804160 & Lic #SM.501367 - 3940 N. Ravenswood Ave., Chicago, IL 60613 • 
TN - Lic #109179 • TX - Licensed in TX: Licensed Mortgage Banker & Licensed Residential 
Mortgage Loan Servicer- TX Department of Savings & Mortgage Lending • VA - Guaranteed 
Rate, Inc. - Licensed by Virginia State Corporation Commission, License # MC-3769 

Purchase - Refinance  
Lower Rates / Cash Out 
Home Improvements 

Home loans with 
your best interest 

in mind. 
513.374.7133 | www.PhilForbes.com  

START THE NEW YEAR IN A  
NEW OFFICE!

Steven Early 
SALES VICE-PRESIDENT

(513) 382-1218

searly@sibcycline.com  
www.sibcycline.com/searly

- Finish to suit 
- Imagine walking to work! 
- Meeting the kids for lunch!
- No local income tax!

614 Wooster Pike #9 and #10

So Many Possibilities!2 Office Suites Available

Shouldn’t YOUR office 
be in Terrace Park?

Pictured above is our postmaster Karolyn Stagg dur-
ing her last day at the Terrace Park Post office. Friday, 
February 26, 2021 marked her official retirement. 
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Address

Phone

Email

Check # Grand Total from Below $

Sun/Shade Quantity (B):  FLATS - $18     (Flats Include [18] 4"Pots) Sun/Shade Quantity

Angelonia - 18"-24"   Sun Alyssum - Creeping - White Sun
Blue Bi-Color
Dark Purple Begonia - Bronze Leaf 8"-12" Mounding Sun/Shade
White Pink

Red
Dahlias 8"-10" (can be planted or grown on the patio) Sun White

Pink Mix  
Purple
Yellow Begonia - Green Leaf 8"-12" Mounding Shade

Pink
Geraniums (Fischer Hybrid, not seed Geraniums) Sun Red

Dark Red White
Hot Pink Mix  
Salmon
White Impatiens - 10"-12" Mounding Shade

Hot Pink
Herbs Sun Red

Cilantro White
Flat Leaf Parsley Mix  
Green Basil
Mint Marigolds - 10"-12" Large Head Sun
Oregano Orange
Rosemary Yellow
Sage Marigolds - 8"-10" Small Head Sun

Orange
Lantana - Proven Winner Sun Yellow

Landscape - 24"-30" Mixed Berry
Red Salvia 8"-12" Grape Clusters on Spike - Blue Sun
Yellow Salvia 8"-12" Spike Blooms - Red Hot Sun

Bandana - 12"-26"  Mixed Berry Sun
White Zinnias - State Fair 23"-36" Large Blooms Mix Sun
Yellow

(C):  MISCELLANEOUS PLANTS and HANGING BASKETS Quantity
Petunias - Trailing (No Dead-Heading) Baskets - $28     (10" Monoculture)

Calibrachoa Mini-Bloom Proven Winner Sun Baby Dragon Wing Begonia - Pink Sun/Shade
Orange Dragon Wing Begonia - Red Sun/Shade
Pink   Double Impatiens 3 Way - Mixed Color Shade
Red Supertunia - Mixed 3 Colors Sun 
Yellow

Super Petunias Proven Winner (great in window boxes) Sun Caladium-Elephant Ear - $5     (5" Pots) Shade
Light Blue Pink
Purple (with dark vein) Red
Vista Bubblegum White
Vista Fushsia

5" Easy Wave Petunia (great for landscape) Sun Geraniums - $20     (10" Patio-Best Deal in Town!) Sun
Pink  Pink
Red Red
White Salmon

White
Begonias - Baby Dragon Wing Sun/Shade

Pink Mandevilla - $35     (10" Tropical Climbing) Sun/Shade
Red Pink
White Red

Foliage and Filler Material Sun/Shade Vinca Mounding - $18    (Flat of [18] 4" pots) Sun
Diamond Frost Euphorbia - White Pink
Sweet Potato Vine - Lime Green Red Delivery Option for mid May
Sweet Potato Vine - Red White
Thin Grass Spikes - Green
Trailing Vinca Vine - Green & White

New Guinea Impatiens 8"-12" Mounding: Sun/Shade
                                                                         PurplePink Price
                                                                         RedPurple Plant Material Quantity per Item Total
                                                                         WhiteRed (A):  No. of 5" Individual Pots 4.75$       $

White (B):  No. of Flats with 4" Pots 18.00       
(C):  No. of Misc. Plants/Hanging Baskets

Impatients - Hybrid Double (rose-like blooms all season) Shade Baskets - 10" Monoculture 28.00       
Salmon Caladium - Elephant Ear 5" Pots 5.00        
Pink Geraniums - 10" Patio 20.00       
Purple Mandevilla - 10" Tropical Climbing 35.00       
White Donation $ $

Torenia - Trailing - Blue Shade Grand Total $

TTeerrrraaccee  PPaarrkk  GGaarrddeenn  CClluubb
22002222  PPllaanntt  SSaallee  OOrrddeerr  FFoorrmm

Questions ? ? ?  
Email:  lucymaish@yahoo.com

        WIN A LARGE FLOWER BASKET - A $48 VALUE

Return to:  Sandy Brendamour
               975 Elm Court, Terrace Park OH  45174

Make Checks Payable to:  Terrace Park Garden Club

TOTAL ORDER

(A): POTS - $4.75     (Pots are 5")

*** ORDERS DUE BY MARCH 5th ***
Delivery on April  28 or 29  from 8 til Noon

Village Green Sale will be on April 30
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